
 

 

Colorado Springs Numismatic Society 
 

Volume XLVIII, Number 2 
 

Our February meeting will be held Sunday, February 8th, 2:00 P.M. in the 

Colorado Springs Police Department, Gold Hill Division (South West) 

Community Room 

955 West Moreno Avenue 

Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 
 

AGENDA 
 

I. Introduction of guests and new members 

II. Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV. Old Business 

V. New Business 

VI. February Exhibit Talks 

VII. Intermission Break 

VIII. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 

IX. Society Regular Auction 

X. Door Prizes Drawing 

XI. Adjournment 

 
January Meeting 
 

  Thirty-two members and one guest, (YN Tommy, a friend of Dan U.) were in attendance at our Sunday 
afternoon meeting. 
  The secretary’s report as published in the January newsletter was given and accepted. 
  The treasurer’s January report and a yearend financial report was given and accepted. 

 
January Business 
 

  Our election for 2015 officers was as follows;  
  President - Terry Carver, Treasurer - Dan Usiak, 1st Vice President - Burns Searfoss, 2nd Vice Presi-
dent - Frank Thomas and Secretary, George Mountford. 
  The secretary started collecting membership dues for the year 2015. 
  It was noted that the Society would owe the Coin Club $50.00 for the gratuity of $100.00 given by the 
Coin Club at the Christmas party. 
  A motion was made to make a donation from the Society and the Coin Club to the Gentiva Hospice of 
Colorado Springs in memory of long time member, Glenn Peterson. 
  Another motion was made and passed to make a donation from the Society to the Gold Hill Police De-
partment for the use of their community room for our meetings. 
  A motion was made and passed to wave dues for 2015 for the seven volunteer YN’s that had helped 
set-up and take-down at our 2014 Coin Show. 
  A Secretary’s bill for October, November and December was presented, accepted, and motioned to be 
paid. 
  A discussion about the show table member discount was tabled until after the Show Committee meeting. 

 
January Door Prize Winners 
 

  Members winning door prizes included Chuck M., Swede K., Helena B., Elise P., and Karen D. 

 
January Volunteer Prize Winners 
 

  Our show volunteer’s winning prizes were Steve I. and Phil E. 

 
January Auction  
 

  An eighteen item auction was held with 13 lots selling.  All auction participants, whether lot buyers 
and/or sellers are reminded to please keep track of your item(s) and selling prices.  This makes it much 
easier when it comes time to pay for your purchases or collect amounts due at the end of the auction. 

 
Dues 
 

   I will continue to accept 2015 Society and Coin Club dues at our February meeting. 

 
February Exhibit Talks 
 

  All members are invited to participate in our exhibit talks. What is needed is displaying the item(s) with a 
short talk or explanation of the exhibit. 

 
ANA’s Web Space Page 
 

  Our website can be viewed at (csns.anaclubs.org) or (cscc.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with this, ask-
ing the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work to the site. Our monthly 
newsletters and club information may also be viewed on the website. 
 

 

January Exhibit Talks were given by three members 
 
1.) George M.  (cut-outs) laser or jeweler saw cut-out coin jewelry of  five pieces; a Indian Cent, a Lincoln Cent, a 

Buffalo Nickel, a Washington Quarter, and a Franklin Half Dollar 

 

2.) Dan U.  (1898 Check) a check from the Bullion and Exchange Bank of Carson City, NV. History and individuals 

involved in one of the greatest scandals in mint history 

 

3.) Gerome W.  (Nebraska Memorabilia) a unique collection of paper material from the 1898 Trans-Mississippi In-

ternational Exposition in Omaha, Nebraska 

   

January Winning Exhibitor was Dan U. 
 

George Mountford, Secretary 

http://csns.anaclubs.org/

